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The Secretary of State for External A ffairs
to the Minister of the United States

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

E No. 98

Orrawa, June 29, 1942.
Sir:

I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt of your Note of June 27, 1942,
No. 710, which made certain proposals in regard to the steps to be taken for
the purpose of extending the fuel supply for the United States Army in Canada
and Alaska.

The proposals made in your Note under reference have been examined by
the appropriate authorities of the Canadian Government and it gives me
pleasure to inform you that those proposals are accepted. So far as Canada
1s concerned the agreement which is effected by this exchange of Notes will be
considered to have come into effect on this date.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

N. A. RoBerTson,

For the Secretary of State
for External Afiairs.
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